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Letter dated 23 March 2001 from the Permanent Representative 
of Egypt to the United Nations Office at Geneva addressed to the 

Chairperson of the Commission on Human Rights 
 
 In my capacity as Chairman of the Council of Arab Permanent Representatives in Geneva 
Members of the League of Arab States, I would like to enclose herewith the letter dated 
23 March 2001, addressed to Professor John Dugard, Chairman of the human rights inquiry 
commission for Palestine, established by resolution S-5/1 adopted on 19 October 2000 by the 
fifth special session of the United Nations Commission on Human Rights, from the Council of 
Arab Permanent Representatives, concerning the inquiry commission’s report. 
 
 The Council of Arab Permanent Representatives would appreciate if you could circulate 
the attached letter* to all members of the Commission as an official United Nations document. 
 
 
 
 
 (Signed): Fayza ABOULNAGA 
   Ambassador 
   Permanent Representative 
 
 
     
 
*  Reproduced as received, in English only. 
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